INVISIBLE DINNER

Due to Covid and the need for Mothers’ Union Overseas support
Ballycanew/Leskinfere /Monamolin Branch of Mothers’ Union

are organising an ‘Invisible Dinner’

If possible please send €10.00 to Treasurer:
Joan Blake, Ballaghboy, Leskinfere, Gorey. Co. Wexford Y25 TW21

We look forward to 2022 when we can get back to normal
and celebrate 21st year of Overseas Dinnersl!

Your support is very much appreciated




